
Orozco, Norma

From: DaveElliott <delliott@santaanachamber. com> 
Sent: Tuesday, May04, 202111:13AM
To: eComment
Subject: Council Agenda Item #27

Sent fromMail forWindows 10

From DaveElliott
AsPresident/CEO oftheSanta Ana Chamber ofCommerce Iwould liketosupport and encourage inperson council

thmeetings assoon asregulations willallow.  Iknow weare looking ataJune15 overall opening forbusiness and would
hope soon afterwecanresume inperson meetings socially distanced andanyother needed protocols.  

Thank you
David LElliott
President/ CEO
Santa AnaChamber ofCommerce
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Orozco, Norma

From: jpramirez714 <jpramirez714@sbcglobal. net> 
Sent: Tuesday, May04, 20212:52PM
To: eComment; Bacerra, Phil
Subject: Item27In-Person Council meetings

Hello,  

I'maresidentofward4andhavelivedinSantaAnafor41years. Istronglybelieveandsupportresumingin- 
personmeetingsforthecitycouncilandallowingthepublictoattend. Ibelievenowthatcovidcasesaredown
andeverythingisopeningbackup, thatthereisnoreasonthecitycouncilmeetingsneedtobevirtualanymore.  
Safetyprotocolscanbeimplemented tomakesureattendeesarestayingsafe. Letsgetbacktonormalcy. Thank
You!  

JohnRamirez

Sent from my Galaxy
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